Diocese of Wilmington
Post Office Box 2030
wilmington, Delaware 19899-2030

Olffice of the Bishop - ~ September 17,_ 1993

PERSONAL/CONFIDENTIAL

Most Reverend William H. Keeler
Archbishop of Baltimore

320 Cathedral Street

Baltimore, MD 21201

Dear Archbishop Keeler:

Thanks for letting me know about the matter referred to you on
August 16, 1993 byL “;:-;_;ﬁj il
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The priest, who was of retirémeht age, resigned his parish and
is no longer functioning as a priest. -
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Quite obviously we stand ready to assist b°th1,4:>/1;j]and the
priest involved. = _C

- It is a tragédy for both as well as the Church.

In Union of Prayers,

Most Reverend Robert E. Mulvee
Bishop of Wilmington -
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